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Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don’t hesitate to email 

us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.   

Year 1 have been sitting their end of half term tests this week and all the Year 1 teaching staff are very 

proud at how well they have all done and how hard they have all tried. Well done Year1! Year 2 have been 

learning about time in Maths and have been drafting their writing about London. 

A reminder that next week as a mark of respect and to say our final farewell to Mrs Connell, we are holding 

two ‘Reflection and Rememberance’ gatherings on Friday 16th February. If you would like to write a 

personal message, attach it to a pink balloon and attend the gathering, please send in your donations and slip 

no later than Monday 12th February. Donation will be £2 and all monies raised will go to Dr Kershaws 

Hospice who cared for Mrs Connell throughout her illness. 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Studybugs App 

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and 

parental letters will be uploaded to this app)  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework this week. 

Spellings - Spellings handed out today to be tested 

next Thursday.  

Homework – Year 1: Comprehension pg 15  

Maths pg 34 

Year 2: Comprehension pg 20 + 21 

Maths pg 26 +27 

Reading - Reading books will be handed out every 

night but please can books and reading records be 

brought back in every day. You don’t have to finish 

the book every night, little and often is best for our 

children. 
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Stars of the Week 

Everyone in KS1 is a star this 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Behaviour information session for KS1 parents: 

Monday 12th February 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

The uniform shop will be open on a Monday every 

two weeks at 15:00 – 15:30 starting from 

26/2/2018 
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GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS 

From May 25th, 2018, the way we manage data and information in the school is 

changing and we have appointed Global Policing to act as the school’s data protection 

officers. General Data Protection Regulations give parents, children, teachers and 

anyone we hold information on the power to request: 

1. To arrange an appointment to view all the information we hold on you. 

2. To ask for the information to be changed. 

3. To ask for the information to be deleted. 

To request any of these services you are to contact Global Policing directly and request 

them to contact you back: 

 Email:  datarequests@globalpolicing.co.uk 

 Phone:  0161 212 1681 (Voicemail Service) 

We will soon be sending out new notices called privacy notices that will give you more 

information about the new regulations and will need to be signed by you. 

If you have any questions, contact Global Policing directly. 

 

mailto:datarequests@globalpolicing.co.uk

